
Summer Picnic and Reunion 2011 Re-scheduled! 

Because of the Hurricane and the State of Emergency,  

Summer Picnic and Reunion 2011 of 

The Greater Washington DC Chapter of American Society of Nepalese Engineers 

(ASNEngr)  

is Re-scheduled to  

Saturday, September 24, 2011 (From 12 to 5PM)  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. We would again like to 

cordially invite all engineers, scientific and technical professionals and their families.  

Location: 7500 Accotink Park Rd, Springfield, VA 22150 

Please come and join us at the Potluck Picnic. There will be plenty of food, BBQ and 

entertainment for all. 

  

For Further information please contact: 
Deependra Pokharel  (703) 627-2232 
Indra B. Poudel (409) 223-8611 
Jagannath Ghimire  (410) 350-6009 
Kulmani Acharya        (443) 621-0477 
Lok D. Shrestha  (410) 396 6949 
Pradeep Gautam (215) 528-3534 
Prakash Khanal  (864) 243 6151 
Raj K Tamang            (703) 507-7245 
Rajendra Tamrakar  (757) 777-4739 
Rishi Baral                  (571) 278-1463 
Santosh Dhakal           (773) 729-9992 
Shalik Wagle  (484) 225-1886 
Shashi Dahal  (703) 620-0971 
Thakur Dhakal (240) 821-2137 
Yubaraj Budhathoki   (202) 957-7274 

7500 Accotink Park 

Rd, Springfield, VA 

22150


